### **Olivia Sontag**

From: Colleen Redfield <colleen@cutler-anderson.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2018 1:18 PM

**To:** Olivia Sontag

**Subject:** Re: Winslow Hotel Public Participation Meeting

Thanks Olivia. If you need anything from us, please let me know. We're happy to assist. Colleen

On Nov 29, 2018, at 11:55 AM, Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> wrote:

Hi Colleen,

No problem — I'm glad the meeting had such a great turnout! I am working with our IT group and Deputy City Manager about addressing the projector issues. I am meeting with them this week to show them exactly how the images appeared on the screen in the Council Chambers and hopefully we can get it fixed. Thanks for the feedback!

# <imageoo2.jpg>

**OLIVIA SONTAG** 

**City Planner** 

www.bainbridgewa.gov facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 206.780.3760 (office) 206.780.0955 (fax)

**From:** Colleen Redfield < <u>colleen@cutler-anderson.com</u>>

**Sent:** Wednesday, November 28, 2018 10:28 AM **To:** Olivia Sontag < osontag@bainbridgewa.gov >

Subject: Re: Winslow Hotel Public Participation Meeting

Thanks so much! I really appreciate it and sorry to be such a pain. There was enough of that at the meeting.

Also, is there someone that can be contacted about replacing the bulb in your projector? A lot of people turned out for that meeting and I'm sure were disappointed that nobody could see the drawings. I understand that bulb can be quite expensive, it's really doing the public a disservice when the City's equipment doesn't work either.

#### Kind regards,

Colleen Redfield

From: Olivia Sontag < <a href="mailto:osontag@bainbridgewa.gov">osontag@bainbridgewa.gov</a> 
Date: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 at 10:25 AM

To: Colleen Redfield < <a href="mailto:colleen@cutler-anderson.com">colleen@cutler-anderson.com</a> 
Subject: FW: Winslow Hotel Public Participation Meeting

Hi Colleen,

I've forwarded you the email and attachments I sent out yesterday with info from the Winslow Hotel Public Participation Meeting.

Thanks!

## <imageoo3.jpg>

**OLIVIA SONTAG** 

City Planner
www.bainbridgewa.gov
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/
206.780.3760 (office) 206.780.0955 (fax)

From: Olivia Sontag

Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 4:35 PM

To: 'relarson@seanet.com' <relarson@seanet.com>; 'mike@romancingthebuddha.com' <mike@romancingthebuddha.com>; 'lynnbreen@comcast.net' <lynnbreen@comcast.net>; 'jmchin@msn.com' <jmchin@msn.com>; 'peterthejustokay@mac.com' <peterthejustokay@mac.com>; 'rmoore@bainbridge.net' <rmoore@bainbridge.net>; 'brianm@cutleranderson.com' <brianm@cutleranderson.com>; 'Phyllis Carlyle' <pcarlyle5@gmail.com>; 'annamcclainonline@gmail.com' <annamcclainonline@gmail.com>; 'jack@sheridanlawfirm.com' <jack@sheridanlawfirm.com>; 'a.chikamoto@hotmail.com' <a.chikamoto@hotmail.com>; 'danreisfeld@mac.com' <danreisfeld@mac.com>; 'tomandsuebainbridge@gmail.com' <tomandsuebainbridge@gmail.com>; 'leonesalfonso@gmail.com' <leonesalfonso@gmail.com>; 'brucea@cutler-anderson.com' <brucea@cutler-anderson.com>; 'cred7659@gmail.com' <cred7659@gmail.com>; 'robin.a.simons@gmail.com' <robin.a.simons@gmail.com>; 'bpweiland@comcast.net' <bpweiland@comcast.net>; 'cepons@seanet.com' <cepons@seanet.com>; 'rodmckenzie@mac.com' <rodmckenzie@mac.com>; 'jamescmorss@gmail.com' <jamescmorss@gmail.com>; 'salishseastar@gmail.com' <salishseastar@gmail.com>; 'kjell445@yahoo.com' <kjell445@yahoo.com>; 'ghiestand@q.com' <ghiestand@q.com>; 'mphilpons@gmail.com' <mphilpons@gmail.com>; 'belinda@BeingIndigo.com' <belinda@BeingIndigo.com>; 'larrykight@comcast.net' <larrykight@comcast.net>; 'victoria.kight@seattlechildrens.org' <victoria.kight@seattlechildrens.org>; 'ameliafburns@gmail.com' <ameliafburns@gmail.com>; 'ssteele456@gmail.com' <ssteele456@gmail.com>; 'angelacudone@icloud.com' <angelacudone@icloud.com>; 'cjetravel1@gmail.com' <cjetravel1@gmail.com>; 'haigtownsend@gmail.com' <haigtownsend@gmail.com>; 'alexisbriski@gmail.com' <alexisbriski@gmail.com>; 'peterdenis@q.com' <peterdenis@q.com>; 'dianephoebe23@gmail.com' <dianephoebe23@gmail.com>; 'Olaf Ribeiro' <fungispore@comcast.net>; 'Thompson Brooke'

Subject: Winslow Hotel Public Participation Meeting

### Good Afternoon,

<judy@churchmouseyarns.com>

Thank you for attending the Public Participation Meeting for the Winslow Hotel (PLN50880 PRE) on November 26, 2018. The attendance was outstanding and we truly appreciate your time and your comments. We apologize, again, for the poor visibility of the site plans and other drawings. The site plans and drawings, notes from the meeting, and the preapplication letter with reference to specific development regulations are attached.

<brooke@raincity.com>; 'Peter Constable' <p@kiyoandpeter.com>; 'Judy Foster'

Should the applicant submit an application for a land use permit, you will receive a Notice in the mail with a comment period and will be invited to submit formal public comment.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you!

<imageoo3.jpg> OLIVIA SONTAG City Planner www.bainbridgewa.gov

facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/

206.780.3760 (office) 206.780.0955 (fax)